
Guildry of StirlingGuildry of StirlingGuildry of Stirling   
Spring Court 
Wednesday 28th March 
2018 7 for 7.30pm 
 

*Change of Venue* 

The “Oak Room” Golden Lion 
Hotel, Kings Street Stirling 
Speaker will be Guild Brother 
Angus Annan who will talk about 
“The Life and Times of the     
University of Stirling"  
 

Court of Deans of Guild 
Scotland Thursday 26th 
April 2018 

AGM will be held in Ayr, more 
details to follow. 
 
 

Kirkin of the Council 
Sunday 13th May 2018 

To be held in the Church of the 
Holy Rude at 11am, conducted 
by the Revd. Alan Miller Guildry 
Chaplain 
 

Summer Court 
Wednesday 15th August 
2018 
 
 
 

The speaker is still to be        
confirmed. Please check the 
Voice of the People notice in the     
Stirling Observer the week     
before the Court. 

Walking of the Marches 
15th September 2018 
 

(details to be confirmed) 

Autumn Meeting 
Friday 26th October 2018 

It is hoped another social  
evening will be held with the  
proceeds going to the Nona -
Centenary fund. Details will be 
communicated asap 
 

Winter Court and AGM   
Wednesday 5th              
December 2018 

The speaker is still to be con-
firmed. Please check the Voice 
of the People notice in the     
Stirling Observer the week     
before the Court. 

 

Deans Dinner 
9th February 2019 

Speakers, Venue and other    
related information will be     
published soon. Tickets will be 
on sale at the  Winter Court. 
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On Sunday 12th November 
2017 the Annual Service of 
Remembrance took place at 
the Church of the Holy Rude. 
 
After the service an Act of   
Remembrance took place at 
the War Memorial, on the 
Corn Exchange with the Revd. 
Alan Miller officiating. 
 
The Dean laying a wreath on 
behalf of the Guildry. 

At the Winter Court and AGM on 
Wednesday 6th December 2017 
Guild Brother Alasdair L. Gammack 
was installed as Dean for his second 
term.  

1119 — 2019 celebrating 900 years 



The Guildry of Stirling held its annual Deans Dinner on Friday 9th 
February in the Stirling Court Hotel where special Guests Stephen 
Kerr MP and crime writer Craig Robertson were the after dinner 
speakers.                    
Craig told many stories of his life as a Sunday newspaper         
journalist and how he ended up becoming one of Scotland’s top 
crime writers. He followed up his talk by toasting the Guildry of 
Stirling. Stephen Kerr MP gave an interesting insight to his life   
before and after becoming an MP and his role in Westminster.  
Stephen completed his talk by toasting the City of Stirling. 

Top Table Guests Left to Right:  

Mr. Alan Simpson, Esq, OBE Lord Lieutenant for Stirling and      
Falkirk, Mr Craig Robertson, Mr Alasdair L. Gammack Dean of the 
Guildry of Stirling, Councillor Christine Simpson Provost of the 
City of Stirling, Stephen Kerr MP and Revd. Alan Miller Chaplain to 
the Guildry of Stirling.      

2018 Guildry of Stirling Dean's Dinner Alasdair Gammack Dean 
presenting to the  
assembled guests Miss 
Alyx McRobbie the winner 
of the 2017 Guildry of  
Stirling Dux Medal at  
Bannockburn High School 

Mr Craig  
Robertson 
Guest Speaker 

Mr Stephen 
Kerr MP Guest 
Speaker 

Photograph's curtesy of Wyler Photography 


